
United Voices     

 

                     
 

GET YOUR TICKETS NOW !!! 
 
Dear Parents / Carers of Year 5 pupils, 
 
With a history of successful collaboration, the Chichester Locality of Schools is proud to present ‘United 
Voices’, a selection of contemporary, upbeat songs performed by our massed choir. Our theme is based 
on the values which we all aspire to, as citizens of our schools and as citizens of Chichester and the 
World beyond.  
 
The schools will come together for an evening of high quality choral performance, under the musical 
leadership of Emily Barden (Leader for Singing Projects) in collaboration with Chichester Festival 
Theatre. 
 
We are delighted to invite you to come and watch your Year 5 child at this ‘Festival of Singing’ at the 
Chichester Festival theatre on 15th Jan at 7.00pm. Tickets are now available via the Chichester Festival 
box office website but are limited due to the number of children taking part.  Please note they are also 
on sale to the general public.  
 
Ticket allocation will be handled by Chichester Festival Theatre on a 1st come 1st served basis at 
£7.50 per ticket.  
 
 
Please make sure you book you tickets as soon as possible to avoid disappointment. 
 

 
Rehearsal Day and  Performance  Day: 
Pupils should be word-perfect for this rehearsal as this is primarily musical/singing focused. ( Travel 
arrangements to be confirmed by schools) 
 

Massed rehearsal  

Friday 10th Jan. 9.15am – 11.30am (with a little break) Drop at Chichester Free school 

  

On 15th Jan we will have rehearsals in the CFT – massed and individual school items. 

10.30 – 2.30pm. More details to follow. 

 

 
Evening Performance – Parents to drop children to the event. 

▪ 7-8pm with no interval  
▪ 6:30pm  pupil arrival        
▪ Meeting point/dropping off pupils: This will be in the Pimlott Building and the road will be 

closed off: parents/carers need to park in the CFT Car Park and walk round to the Minerva 
Theatre to drop off & collect after the concert. 

 
 
Outfits for pupils: 



 Same outfits for girls and boys 
 Any brightly coloured PLAIN T shirt (with a crew neck and without patterns or logos) 
 Bottom halves can be black or grey school trousers or leggings, with dark school shoes (no 

trainers, wheelie trainers or flashing lights etc! not skirts) 
 

We are very excited to be taking part in this event and look forward to seeing you all there to 
experience this wonderful opportunity. 
 

 

 

 

 

 


